
Feedback Form on OKDHS/Faith Based and Community Collaboration 
around Children in the Bridge for Foster Care and Adoption System 

 
OKDHS is continuously seeking to improve our efforts to support the great work 
being done in the faith community.  To help us do this, we would greatly 
appreciate you taking the next few minutes to tell us about your experiences, and 
how we can do a better job partnering on this important issue.  

 
1. What additional information would be helpful for you in partnering with 

OKDHS to address the needs of children in foster care?  
 
 
 
 

 
2. What activities would be effective in engaging a local congregation “to 

action” in the area of foster care?  
 
 
 

 
 
3. What would be some of the components of a successful foster care 

ministry in a local congregation?  
 
 
 

 
 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions?  
 
 
 
 
 
5. Do you represent a faith-based or community organization? (circle one) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. Name (optional): _____________________________________________ 
 

 
Thanks! 

 


